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PERTH CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL — INQUIRY 

1225. Hon STEVE MARTIN to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Health: 
I refer to the independent inquiry into Perth Children’s Hospital tabled on 9 November 2021. 
(1) Will the minister please provide the status of each of the 30 recommendations from the inquiry? 
(2) Can the minister provide a time line or priority order for implementation of those recommendations 

still outstanding? 

Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. I will make this point again: that is a considerable 
amount of information required to be collated in a very short time. 
Hon Neil Thomson interjected. 
Hon SUE ELLERY: I am addressing Hon Steve Martin. 
The minister’s response is that she requests that the honourable member place the question on notice. 
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